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Ann Thanson 
Concerned Citizens for Choice on Al:ortion 
P .O. Box 24617, Station C 
V,:mcouver, B.C. 
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Dear Ms. Thomson, 

June 11, 1981 

Thank you for your letter received on M:ly 27, 1981. Your appeal for 
support was discussed at our Executive meeting on May 27th. It was 
agreed that we -would present the notions proposed by you at our next 
membership meeting. 

Enclosed you will find a cheque in the arcount of $50. 00 which we hope 
will enable you to continue in the struggle to obtain the freedan of 
choice. 

We will forward the endorsements of our membership to you soon after 
the next union meeting. 

Yours truly, 

Wendy G. Lyner, 
Secretary-Treasurer, 
AUCE I.Dcal One 

2162 Western Parkway, Vancouver, B.C., V6T 1V6 Telephone (604) 224-2308 


